
 

 

 

DATE: 30.04.2024                                                        DAY: TUESDAY 

NOTICE 

Dear Parents/Students, 

 

On account of May Day (Wednesday, 1st May, 2024) School/Offline Schedule will remain suspended. 

 

# Regular classes will run as usual from Thursday (02.05.2024). 

 

Thank you! 

SXHS BANKURA 


